
 

 
 

Clandon Church of England Primary School 

The Street 

West Clandon 

Guildford 

Surrey 

GU4 7ST 

Tel: 01483 222442 

email: info@clandon.surrey.sch.uk 

 

8th October 2019 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

 

I t is becoming increasingly difficult to process cash payments, due to the banks closing 

many of their local branches.  We have therefore made the decision that, unfortunately, 

we can no longer accept cash for payments made to the school. 

 

All payments can be made online v ia Parentpay or by cheque.  I f you need any help 

using Parentpay, please contact the school office. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Kerry Jupp 

School Business Manager 

 


